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Welcome to the summer of 2010!   
On behalf of the Management and Staff of the Lower Beverley 
Lake Park Management Board, I would like to take this 
opportunity to welcome you to Delta and we hope that you have a 
most enjoyable stay with us this summer. 
 
 

 
 
Our staff members remain committed to ensuring that your stay with us 
is as enjoyable and relaxing as possible. 
 
 
 

William Morris, Park Manager  Marlene Stearry, Canteen Supervisor 
Brian Abrams, Maintenance Supervisor Beth Reed, Canteen Sales Attendant 
Bob Price, Alternate Lead Hand  Betty Raison, Housekeeping Attendant 
Don Paul, Maintenance Attendant  Pam Willard, Reception Attendant 
Dave Heagle, Maintenance Attendant Susan Abrams, Reception Attendant 
Nicholas Miller, Maintenance Attendant Mike Simpson, Security Attendant 
Austin Bresee, Maintenance Attendant David Schur, Secretary-Treasurer 
Elbe, Mascot 
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Just a quick reminder that a message board has been installed on the outside wall of 
the gatehouse. This board will be used to display any phone messages received for our 
seasonal clientele. Unless the message is of extreme importance, staff are unable to 
hand deliver the message to each site.  
 
Campers are reminded that only one vehicle is permitted to be parked on each site. 
It is important to keep our roadways clear of additional parked vehicles and trailers. A 
red vehicle pass has been issued to each site holder with this newsletter. This pass is 
only valid for one vehicle. Campers who have more than one 
vehicle and wish to bring the additional vehicle into the park are 
reminded that they need to purchase an additional vehicle pass 
from Gate House staff at a cost of $90.  Additional vehicles are to 
be parked in the visitor parking areas. 
 
 

 
Through a recent partnership with the Leeds-Grenville Emergency 
Medical Services, a defibrillator unit remains stationed at the Gate 
House. Park staff members along with some seasonal campers have 
been trained in the operation of this unit. 
 

 
 
Docking spaces have now been marked for our seasonal campers at both docking 

locations. We request that seasonal campers do not use the creek 
bank as a docking site. Should you require a dock slip, please ask 
at the Gate House. A map has been attached. 
 

 
 
 
Given the increased number of seasonal sites, maintenance staff has once again 
scheduled two days for the collection of liquid waste this season. Collection will be 
available each Monday in Areas A to G and each Thursday in Areas H to J.  
 
Discount coupon booklets are now available at the Gate House for the pumping of 
liquid waste. While pump out fees are $17.50 per load, we have printed a booklet of five 
pump out coupons that are available at a cost of $75.00 which equates to a savings of 
$12.50  
 
Just a reminder that the discharging of grey water onto the ground is strictly 
prohibited. Grey water is defined as water, with any additions that is disposed of on a 
regular basis and that originates from showers, laundry and kitchen/washroom sinks. 
Campers must ensure that all septic hoses are attached and secure. 
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Garbage will continue to be collected daily provided it is stored in clear bags as per 
municipal policy. Bags are available at the gate house and the recycling bin is located at 
the maintenance yard. Recycling will be collected on Sundays. Items to be recycled 
need to be placed at the curb by noon. Anyone wishing leaves to be collected are 
reminded that they need to be bagged and placed at the curb as well. 

 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, Red Cross swimming 
lessons will not be offered at the park during the Summer of 2010. We 
apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused. 
 
 

Just a reminder that due to liability issues associated with our insurance coverage, we 
are no longer able to lone out any lawn mowers, weed eaters, chainsaws or other 
pieces of equipment to our campers.  
 
Recycling Program 

 
In an attempt to further promote and support the waste recycling 
program offered by The Township of Rideau Lakes, a recycling depot 
will once again be maintained within the park. 
 
Located in the maintenance area, this depot is available to our clientele 

throughout the season during regular hours of operation. A special recycling pick up will 
be offered for our seasonal campers on Sunday afternoon provided that the recycling is 
sorted and bagged accordingly. Paper and cardboard is to be bundled. 
 
We would request your assistance in recycling the following materials. 
 
Bag #1 

• Clear and Coloured Glass 
The following are not recyclable: window panes, mirrors, dishes, light bulbs, 
ceramics and drinking glasses. 

• Metal containers – aluminum cans ( soup, pop, etc), trays and foil   
• All plastics (#1 to #7) Turn your plastic container upside down to check the 

product number. If it is plastic #1 to #7, it is recyclable. All other plastic is 
garbage. 

 
Bundle 

• Paper/Cardboard – newspapers and inserts, boxboard (cereal / tissue /etc), 
magazines, catalogues, household paper. 
The following are not recyclable: Waxed or coated.  

 
 
Bag #2 
Regular waste will be picked up daily at the site throughout the season.  
Clear garbage bags are available at the gatehouse for our clientele at no cost. 
 



Park Post 
Page 4           
May 2010 

 
 

Old Stone Mill National Historic SiteOld Stone Mill National Historic SiteOld Stone Mill National Historic SiteOld Stone Mill National Historic Site    

Bicentennial CBicentennial CBicentennial CBicentennial Celebration elebration elebration elebration ProgramProgramProgramProgram    

Part of Deltabration 2010Part of Deltabration 2010Part of Deltabration 2010Part of Deltabration 2010    

 
 
 
 

 
Friday, June 4, 2010 
5:30pm: Reception and Exhibition Preview at the Old Stone Mill National Historic Site 

  Tickets $50 available by contacting the Delta Mill Society 
 
Saturday, June 5, 2010 
9am-11am: Pancake Breakfast hosted by the Delta Agricultural Society 
10am-5pm:  

– 1st Annual Frontenac Arch Biosphere Craft Fair 
– Children’s Pony Rides and Petting Zoo 
– Canadian Raptor Conservancy Exhibition (Shows at 10, 1 and 3) 
– Brockville Re-enactors 
– Rideau Roundtable Voyageur Canoe Tours (Departures at 11, 1 and 3) 

o Pre-registration starts at 9am at the Information Centre 
1pm-4pm: Delta Horticultural Society’s Annual Garden Show, “Flower Power” 
2pm: Bicentennial Ceremony and Exhibition Opening 
2:30pm-5pm: Old Stone Mill National Historic Site Open for Tours 
5:30pm: “Under the Millstones” Dinner-Theatre Production 

   Tickets $25 available by contacting the Delta Mill Society 
 
Sunday, June 6, 2010 
TBA: Historical Ecumenical Service hosted by the Delta United Church 
10am-5pm:  

– Old Stone Mill National Historic Site Open for Tours 
– 1st Annual Frontenac Arch Biosphere Craft Fair continues 

TBA: Antique Appraisals by Charles Marion of Mainly Antiques 
– Tickets $10 per item available by contacting the Delta Mill Society 

 
*All times subject to change without notice 
*For details and current information visit www.deltamill.org  
*Complete programs will be available throughout Delta on June 5th. 
 
 

 
 



 

2010 Docking Slips 
                    As of May 2nd, 2010 

 

 

 
C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Shore Line        Cottage 8 

 

 

G3 - North 

A37 - Gravelle 

J4 – Hauser 

J7- Woods 

H19 - Davy 

G9 – Resetar 

I10 - Eves 

D1 - Hammond 

J1 - Boileau 

I 12- Case 

Transient 

A37-Gravelle #2 

  G17 - Beauregard 

        J10- Eldridge 

G16 - Dagg 

I16 - McCabe 

G17 - Beauregard 

I15 - Brown 

G8 - Hutt 

G3 - Fischer 

B0 - McManus 

A39 - Nicholson 

 

Transient 

 

D7 - Halladay 

D3 - Mellon  

Transient 

A35 - LaCharity 

Transient 
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From the Desk of  

Valerie DoyleValerie DoyleValerie DoyleValerie Doyle     
Seasonal Campers’ Liaison  
 
     May 2010 
  

 Welcome back to all of our old friends and to all of our new campers!  
Here’s hoping that the weather will continue the way it has started and we will 
have a great summer-not a cold one like last year. 
 
The park is looking wonderful as the staff and seasonal campers have already 
completed a lot of hard work in cleaning up for the season. 

 
I personally wish to express, on behalf of the all of the campers who have phoned me, our 
deepest sympathies to the family of the late Walter Cosgrove. His smiling face and gruff 
repartee will be sadly missed by all.  
 
As always, there is a terrific line up of entertainment planned for this summer. Hope to see 
you there! 
 
Valerie. 
 
 

Summer Musical Events in the Park 
 

Karaoke-May 22  
 
          Rebekka Paige-June 26 
 

     Hope Street Band-July 1 
                                                       Ambush-July 3   
                                                      Karaoke-July 30   
 
                                                    Rudy & Saddle Up-August 1   
                                                  Elvis Tribute-August 7     
                                  Tom Wilson & the Country All Stars –August 22 
 
                                                  Karaoke-September 3  
                                      Eddy and the Stingrays-September 4   
                                           The New Posse-September 5            
  


